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Friday 9th February  

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
This year for World Book Day (Thursday 7th March 2024) the children do not need to dress up as book 
characters/in costume.  Instead, we are asking that if your child would like to, that they come dressed as a 
‘word’. This might be one item of clothing to represent a word e.g. a blue ribbon to show ‘river’ or in multi-
coloured clothes to show ‘rainbow’. Here are some examples of how that might look: 

 

  

 
 
All children will receive a £1 World Book Day Token on the week of World Book Day. This can be used to buy 
one of the specially released £1 World Book Day books or to get £1 off of another children’s book. Lots of 
retailers accept these, including most local supermarkets. During the next half term, we are hoping to launch 
our new school library which is currently under development in the ‘Small Hall’. We will be launching some 
competitions to help get some artwork to develop this space – so keep your eyes peeled!  
 

Miss Davies 
English Lead  


